## Meetings

SSA to all! Great news - Gurdwara Parbandak Committee and the Guru Sangat have passed the following resolutions at Guru Gobind Singh Ji's Gurprub Celebration Kirtan on Sunday, January 9, 2005:

- 1) Engage Claude Berganza as the Chief Architect for the Gurdwara Building Project;
- 2) The floor plan to construct 4,200 sq. ft. Gurdwara Building as proposed by the GBC and;
- 3) To secure mortgage up to \$150,000 for the Gurdwara Building The details of the above three referenced resolutions are available with the Gurdwara Parbandak Committee and on the website as well.

The only challenge we have as Sangat is to raise an additional \$65,000 in building funds before we can secure mortgage. We have a challenging task ahead of us.

Sunpreet and I will be meeting with Claude Berganza on Thursday, January 13th, to lay out a detailed schedule and task for each member of the committee.

Once again, I am so grateful for all of your support and effort until this point in time. We've still got a lot ahead of us in order to achieve this project successfully but I am confident that we will excel in this endeavor thanks to all of your hard work.

Bole Sonehal. Best regards,

**Pritpal Bansal**